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Dear Parent/Carer,

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Gift from Telford & Wrekin Council

We are delighted to present every school age pupil in the borough a 
commemorative gift to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in June 2022, 
celebrating the 70th year of Queen Elizabeth II’s accession to the throne.

This is a moment in history that is unprecedented, and we wanted every 
young person to have something to remember this momentous event  
with. There is a medal for each young person which you will receive with 
this letter.

We hope your child enjoys their gift and will retain it as a memento for years  
to come. 

Telford & Wrekin Council are staging a number of events to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee weekend so look out for more information at 
www.telford.gov.uk/jubilee2022. Events at Telford Town Park include a 
Community Picnic and screenings of family films and the national Platinum 
Jubilee Concert on Saturday 4 June. Join us for a proms style music 
celebration on Sunday 5 June - bring a picnic and soak up the atmosphere! 

Join in the celebrations with neighbours and families and if you are baking 
cakes or making your own bunting share your photos with us - Facebook  
@TelfordCultureEvents or email jubilee@telford.gov.uk. 

Happy Jubilee. Enjoy the Bank Holiday.  

Councillor Carolyn Healy
Climate Change, Green Spaces, 
Natural and Historic Environment  
and Cultural Services,  
Telford & Wrekin Council

Councillor Shaun Davies 
Leader, Telford & Wrekin Council

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Weekend


